
November 4, 2016 
 
 

Product EOL Notification 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 
We would like to provide letter to notice sales discontinuation of ROHM RPI-1040.  
For more information,  please contact ROHM sales representative. 

Best Regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 ROHM Manufacturing Part Number RPI-1040 

 


